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Survey 

All parents were surveyed in May 2024 about their views on our wraparound care.  Here are 
the results which were received from parents of 15 Reception pupils, 12 Haymoor pupils, 8 
Leazemoor pupils, 15 Perrymoor pupils, 14 Portmoor pupils, 12 Saltmoor pupils and 13 
Kingsmoor pupils. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   5 x Parents or extended family can drop off 

1 x To save money 

1 x It’s a rush due to the opening time 
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   1 x My child is old enough to be on their own now 

1 x It’s not open late enough 

1 x I use after school clubs instead 

1 x My work fits around school end of day but this will change soon. 

2 x Parents or extended family can collect 



  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 



  
 
 
 

 

 
 

Actions from survey results: 

• From September we will open wraparound sessions on the first and last days of term.  We will make 

alternative arrangements for food to be bought for the first day prior to the session and the deep 

clean to take place after the last day of term so we have childcare provision for these sessions from 

September.   

• We have purchased a professional toaster which will alleviate pressure in the mornings so there 

can be more varied activities taking place during this morning slot. 

• We will extend the morning session to a 07:30 start and Busy Bees to 18:00 for a one term trial in 

September to verify usage.  If the costs are covered during this trial period, the extended hours will 

be changed permanently.  

• Wraparound care makes a financial loss each year and has done since it was put in place. Due to 

several comments about the cost of childcare, we have explained how to access tax free childcare 

in the newsletter and have received several enquiries about this already.  We will be changing the 

charging structure from September which may help this service break even.  Our aim is to break 

even (not make a profit) from this service and, even more importantly, to always have wraparound 

provision available at our school both before and after the school day. 
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